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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Wednesday 18th March 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you may be aware at the end of year two, children complete end of key stage testing. To help 

support your child with this we are able to offer extra provision on a Tuesday morning before 

school from 8.15am until 8.45am. This will involve your child working with Miss Odain on focussed 

areas of their learning to prepare them for the tests. The sessions will begin from Tuesday 14th 

April 2015.   

 

Children will be able to enter school via the year two classroom door as they are familiar with this 

routine, they will be met by Miss Odain who will register them. Once the session has finished they 

will then be taken to year two to begin their school day. 

 

If you are interested in your child attending then please return the permission slip below by email 

by Friday 27th March 2015. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Reynolds      Miss Odain 

Head Teacher     HLTA 

 

Year 2-Tuesday Booster Sessions 

 

I give permission for _____________________________________________ to attend the Tuesday session 

from 8.15am until 8.45am. 

 

Signed: ___________________________________________ 

 

Date: ___________________________ 


